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NOTICE OF A PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 

Proposed 32 Lot Residential Subdivision 
(Glen Williams)  

WARD 2 

DATE: Tuesday November 6, 2012 

TIME: 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM 

LOCATION: Council Chambers 
Halton Hills Civic Centre, 1 Halton Hills Drive, Georgetown 

 FILES: D12SUB09.001 (24T-09001/H) & D14ZBA09.006 

 Eden Oaks – 2147925 Ontario Ltd. (Glen Williams) 
 (Formerly File# D12/D14 Devins) 
 
A Public Information Centre (PIC) is being held on Tuesday November 6, 2012, to obtain 
preliminary input on a proposed draft plan of subdivision and a related zoning by-law 
Amendment.  

The subject property is 6.886ha (17 acres) in size and is located in the hamlet of Glen 
Williams (location map on the reverse).  The Applicant is proposing a 32 single detached lot 
residential subdivision on full municipal services.  The proposed lots range in size from 
1235m² (0.305 acres) to 3407m² (0.841 acres) with a density of 5 units/net residential hectare.  

Representatives for the Applicant will be in attendance to provide information and respond to 
questions about the proposed project.  Town Staff will also be in attendance. 

Please note this will be a drop-in format and there will be no formal presentation.  No 
decisions will be made at this time.  A statutory public meeting in accordance with the 
Planning Act will be scheduled at a later date. 

To obtain additional information regarding the PIC or the associated applications, please visit the 
Planning, Development & Sustainability Department, Town of Halton Hills, 1 Halton Hills Drive, 
Halton Hills (Georgetown), Ontario L7G 5G2 or contact: 

Mark H. Kluge 
Senior Planner – Development Review 
905-873-2601 ext. 2299 
markk@haltonhills.ca 

mailto:markk@haltonhills.ca
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